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Statement from Councilwoman Donna Reed Miller: I will endorse 
Verna Tyner for 8th Council District Council Race 

Philadelphia - Today, after months of consideration, I decided to publicly endorse Verna 

Tyner for the Eighth Council District race in the May 17th Primary election.  My decision 

was based on Tyner’s fifteen years of enthusiastic dedication and work that she has put 

into the community; and the commitment to those she represented while working for two 

other Council members.   

Verna Tyner has a wealth of knowledge in regards to the operation of City 

Council and city government; and I know she has the necessary experience to represent 

the Eighth Council District. While so much has been accomplished, there is still a lot to 

be done.  Verna Tyner brings with her the kind of pragmatic leadership that is required to 

continue this task.  

While many Eighth District candidates are bogged down in idealism, they offer no 

real solutions. Verna knows what it takes to make things happen in city government.  

Furthermore, she has the requisite relationships to effectively serve the constituents of 

the Eighth Council District. I ask you to join me in support of Verna Tyner’s candidacy.    
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